Thunder Bay Amateur Radio Club Minutes for March 22nd, 2016

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM by President Hugh Jack followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.

Roll Call of the Officers:

President: Hugh WQ8TV - presentVice President: Jim KD8ZCO - present

• Secretary/ Treasurer: Dick W1UP – present

There were 13members and 4 guests present.

A query was made for any business that could not wait for the April meeting. Hearing none, all formal business was deferred until the April meeting to allow more time for our guest speaker, John Clements, KC9ON.

The following announcements were made:

- It's not too soon to think about next year's Club Officers.
- A Fox Hunt will be scheduled sometime in March or April. Watch your email or check into the TBARC nets on Mondays, 2m (146.76 MHz) @ 7:30 PM and Wednesdays @ 8:00 PM 3970 kHz
- Weather Spotter training Monday, 3/28
- Michigan QSO Party April 16th 17th <u>www.miqp.org</u>

John, KC9ON, gave a talk on digital communications followed by a question and answer period.

The meeting adjourned at 8:35 PM